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We are continuing to learn about the countries of the word cup focusing this week on Japan. We have read 

a story from Japan called ‘I live in Tokyo’ and learned about the culture, climate, geography and traditions 

of Japan. The children have had the opportunity to explore the Japan flag, food and clothing and have 

even learnt some Japanese words. The children enjoyed the week and learnt so much! Next week our 

focus is on Nigeria!  

 

Thank you to everyone who came along to the Reception assembly: learning all about the countries of the 

world cup. The children worked really hard to learn their lines and the teachers looked amazing in their 

costumes! 

 

This week we have had transition days for children going into Reception and Year 1, meeting their new 

teachers and classrooms! The children were really well behaved and enjoyed their mornings.  

 

 

Notice Board Dates for your Diary 

TOPIC – The Environment/ The World Cup 

 If you would like to bring something in to celebrate your child’s birthday please note that we can only accept 

bought cakes and biscuits and not sweets. 

 We have an EYFS Parents Email which you are welcome to send any comments or enquiries to: 

eyfsparents@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 

 Family Engagement Officer Miss Gallimore contact number: 0161 795 4614. 

 Monday 9th July: EYFS trip to the Ice cream farm; letters have now been sent out with full details. Please note we 

would like the children to be in school by 8.40am as the coach is leaving at 9am and collected at 3.30pm. Nursery 

will require a packed lunch unless they are on free school meals. Please bring in your £1 donation if you have not 

already done so. 

 Friday 13th July: Summer fun day, children can wear their own clothes. A donation of £1 is requested for the 

funfair and an additional £1 for the games room. 

 Wednesday 18th July: EYFS sports day 9.30- 10.30am. 

 Friday 20th July- final day of term, school finishes at 2pm. 

 

 

General Reminders 
 Please check out our website blog and leave any comments!: www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk and click on the 

EYFS page.   

 Please can all clothing be clearly labelled with your child’s name. 

Stars of the Week  

This week’s Reception stars are: 

Mrs. McDonald –Rails and Joanna/  Miss Gates – Evie and Aaliyah/  Mrs. Hardy – Ire and Finley 
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